
 
 

Addendum – 01    Dated: 25 June 2019 

 

Sub: RFP No. IRADe/SARI/2019-20/07 “RFP to conduct a study on regulatory interventions for grid 

discipline and grid reliability in the South Asian Region (SAR).” 

This is to inform you that the closing date for proposal submission has been extended to 15th July 2019 till 

2.30 p.m. All other terms and conditions of the RFP will remain same. 

 

 

Issued by: 

 

Phalguni Dasgupta 

Programme Administrator – SARI/EI 

 

IRADe – Integrated Research and Action for Development 

C-80, Shivalik, Malviya Nagar 

New Delhi - 110017 (India) 

Ph: 011 26676180-81 

 


